The SHAC committee has met three times this year. We have 1 more meeting scheduled before the end of the school
year. That will put us at 4 which will meet the regs. We have 6 members at this time. Our chair person Tanya Haggerty
has not made any meetings this year so the committee will be in the process of finding a new chairperson for next year.
The committee has also discussed adding more members fo our team so we will be looking at more parents.

Projects that we have advised on so far this year are Jump Rope for heart which was initiated by health services and
elementary school PE department Feb 7th-11th and we collected $1021.25 for the American Heart Association. We are
also getting closer to presenting information for a garden at the elementary school.

Next scheduled meeting is May 24.

We will be discussing ideas for next year. Smoking cessation program? Sex education for middle school age children? Staff
education on suicide/bullying. Continue Jump Rope for heart.



